Young, Shaneka

From: Farrell, Alice C. (Connie) Codes Enforcement
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 4:55 PM

To: Young, Shaneka

Subject: - FW: Resignation - SCRAB Student

Hi Shaneka,

Please advertise for one student position on the Student Community Relations Advisory Board (SCRAB). Christina Ford is -
resigning per the email below.

Thank you,

Connie Farrell

Staff Specialist, City Of Gainesville Code Enforcement Division
306 NE 6th Avenue, Room 130, Gainesville, FL 32602

(352) 393-8470

farrellac@cityofgainesville.org

OFFICE HOURS: Monday thru Thursday 7 AM to 6 PM - CLOSED on Fridays Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public
records. If you do not want your e-mail address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

NOTICE: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If the reader of
this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately reply to the
sender that you have received this communication in error, then delete it. Thank you.

From: Christina Ford [mailto:christinaaford @ufl.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2014 4:34 PM ’
To: Farrell, Alice C. (Connie) Codes Enforcement
Subject: Resignation

Hi Connie,

| will be resigning from the Student Community Relations Advisory Board so that | can take a job in DC. | have loved

being a part of the board and it has been a pleasure to work with you. Thank you so much for all the work you put into
it!

Best,
Christina Ford



